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In our computing lessons we have been thinking about ways we can keep ourselves safe when 

using the internet. We spoke about how we don’t share our personal information with 

strangers online. To keep ourselves safe and our identity private we made some fun avatars 

which we could use when we are playing online games.  We hope you like them! If you’d like to 

have another go at home the website is:  www.avatarmaker.com 

 

Miss Beth Adamson and Miss Charlotte James 

 

 

 

 

http://www.avatarmaker.com/

